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Comments: Thank you for considering public opinion on the Mountain Coaster at Sandia Peak. As a resident of

Albuquerque in my mid 30's, I am in support of this project for a number of reasons. I believe this type of

attraction not only will give locals recreational entertainment but would entice tourists to visit and stay longer. Our

businesses need the trade more now than ever and would serve as a great attraction during our city's main

events such as Balloon Fiesta and State Fairs. We should be building the city to leave a strong economic system

for generations to come. Projects like this help the city diversify revenue. I believe this also helps with the

perceived value of living here, developing here, investing in Albuquerque, etc. I'd like to also mention that this

type of project often coincides well with a water park which I would be in full support of. Feel free to contact me

with any questions. Thank you.


